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DATE: March 24, 2023

RE: Notice of Positive Test Result- COVID 19

ArchCare at Manning Walsh Home is concerned for the ongoing welfare, safety, and
health of our residents.

This letter is to alert you that on March 24th' 2023, we are reporting that 1 resident has
tested positive for COVID-19. We are following the latest CMS and CDC guidance for
continued monitoring of this situation. We are actively screening all people who enter
the building for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 and are working with our local and
state health departments.

All of our staff members continue to follow the CDC’s recommendations to reduce the
risk of spreading COVID-19. To minimize the risk of more of our residents becoming
sick with COVID-19, we require that all visitors wear masks when traveling in the
building. We will continue to be open for visitation.

We will cohort the affected residents and continue to follow the core principles of
infection control. If you are not comfortable visiting in person, other ways to connect
include telephone, email, text, or through Skype. For the most up-to-date information
on this topic, please visit the CDC website at http://www.cdc.gov/covid19

A dedicated email address at info@archcare.org with a live team trained to specifically
answer your questions is available. Our goal is to communicate information as soon as
it becomes available. We will also be posting frequent updates on our website and, of
course, we welcome all questions.

CC:  Hugo Pizarro Senior Vice President, Chief Experience Officer
Walid Michelen SVP Clinical Planning & Innovation, Chief Medical Officer
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